Maurer, Michelle

Subject: FW: UL B 3H 42-003-48221

From: Sunny Kothare <skothare@limerockresources.com>

Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 8:49 AM

To: Carla Martin <cmartin@limerockresources.com>; Maurer, Michelle <mmaurer@utsystem.edu>
Cc: Doug Hoffman <dhoffman@Ilimerockresources.com>

Subject: RE: UL B 3H 42-003-48221

This email originated outside of The University of Texas System Administration.
Please exercise caution when clicking on links or opening attachments.

Carla,
This well has not been fully drilled. Only the intermediate has been drilled and cased.
Thanks,

Sunny Kothare
Operations Engineer
346-293-6964

From: Carla Martin <cmartin@limerockresources.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2021 8:43 AM

To: Maurer, Michelle <mmaurer@utsystem.edu>

Cc: Sunny Kothare <skothare@limerockresources.com>
Subject: RE: UL B 3H 42-003-48221

Importance: High

Michelle; the well has been drld, we’re waiting on completion (frac & drill out).
Sunny; Please confirm my reply to Michelle. TKS!!!
Carla Martin-Regulatory Technician

Lime Rock Resources
713/360-5720 (direct)



